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Dear Friends and Board Members:

I am looking forward to our upcoming meeting in
Philadelphia. There is much news to report and many decisions to be
made.

I appreciate Phyllis' exceptional work as Executive
Director. Her recent suggestion that the key to the future of the
new structure is the preparation of budgets by all those heading up
the various projects, is crucial. For those of us with dozens of
irons in various fires, budgets, timetables, and outlines, I am
beginning to understand, are the tools without which one only treads
water and never moves ahead.

One of the purposes of this letter is to discuss the travel
expenses of the Board to the Philadelphia meeting. As you all know,
the Playboy Foundation contributed $5000 last year for some specific
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litigation. That litigation has been carried on, and, in fact, a
Petition for Writ of Habeas Corpus before the California Supreme
Court is presently being prepared on one of the cases. We have not,
to date, taken any of the Playboy contribution for any of the cases,
although the amount of work on the cases is already in excess of the
contributed sum. My intention is to allow some of the funds to be
used for some necessary expenses of the Sexual Law Reporter and the
Board rather than to claim fees on the Playboy cases. It is my
suggestion that, since travel expenses are sometimes difficult for
some board members to bear, that travel costs (airplane or train
tickets) of the board members be paid for out of the Playboy funds.

Because airline reservations must be made immediately, I
would appreciate your concurrence with or objection to this proposal

as soon as possible. A short conference call would probably expedite
the matter.

Thanks, and see you soon.

Very truly yours,

Jay’ M./ Kohorn




